
 

City of Hampton 2019 Street & Utility Improvements  
July 17, 2019  
 

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE 
 
  

Marie Ave 

O’Malley Concrete is scheduled to begin 
pouring the concrete curb and gutter, 
followed by concrete driveways on all 
stages of the project  beginning on Friday, 
July 19 (weather permitting). Please note 
that this work may be postponed until 
Monday, July 22, if rainy weather occurs this 
week.   
 
Please have your vehicles out of your 
driveway by 7 am on the date above. 
 
The contractor will begin with the concrete 
curb and gutter. After that is completed, all 
properties will have a concrete driveway 
apron installed. Existing concrete driveways 
will have the rest of their driveway installed 
as well, while asphalt driveways will be 
completed at a later date. All of this concrete 
work is expected to take approximately 4 
days to complete, weather dependent.  

While the concrete is hardening, there will 
be no access to your driveway. Access is 
anticipated to be restored after the concrete 
has hardened, which typically takes about 7 
days. 

Parking will not be allowed in the project 
area during working hours (7 am to 7 pm). 
Please utilize alleys, if available, and adjacent 
blocks to park your vehicles. If you elect to 
park on the street overnight, please stay 
away from the concrete and have your 
vehicle moved by the morning. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this 
may cause you. If you have any questions or 
concerns during construction, please call 
Brad Fisher at (612) 759-7240.  
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